£st 1876

Weekly Update - July 24, 2020

Rev. Kerri will be on vacation July 27 - August 3 and August 5 - 8th.

The Reverend Stephen Silverthorn will take your pastoral emergency calls at 1-613-361-1942 or by **e-mail** during these dates.

Coffee Hour will be on "break" till August 12

Join Rev. Kerri when she is back from holidays and other parishioners <u>via ZOOM</u> for conversation and catch up time on **Wednesdays at 11:00-12:00**.

Sunday Worship

Our regular Sunday worship of Morning Prayer can be found on St James' **Youtube page** each Sunday by 8:15 a.m. Links for these services and our **bulletins** (July & on) can be found on our church **website**.

Please remember in your prayers those in our parish, family and friends, especially...

Judy, Randy, Clifton, David, Kevin, David, Rob, Janice, Maxine, Sophia, Bob and Beth, Maryanne,

Church Office Closed till August 4

Sam is on vacation and will be back in the office August 4th.

Phone messages and emails will be checked, however on a less regular basis, and mail will be picked up on August 4th.

In the event of a non-pastoral emergency, please contact our church warden, Bob Gillett at 613-762-5522.

St James Anglican Church
P.O. Box 220, 1138 Bridge Street
Manotick On K4M 1A3
613-692-2082 | website
office@stjames-manotick.ca
Rev. Kerri Brennan
613-875-4210/priest@stjames-manotick.ca



